
 
 

 

Willemstad – Netherlands Antilles, July 1st 2022 

 

As a result of the ongoing price hikes for marine fuels, Seacat will increase the  
combined BAF/ESF for any container type by U$ 75/40ft, effective August 1st 
2022. This will be applicable to both northbound and southbound containers. 

This U$ 75/container increase is to be added to the previous BAF/ESF increase 
of May 15th 2022 (of U$ 200/container). 
 
 


